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Florida Department of Transportation
RICK SCOTT 1000 NW 111% Avenue JIM BOXOLD
GOVERNOR Miami, Florida 33172-5800 SECRETARY

November 10, 2015

Mr. Jorge J. Rivera

District VI Transportation Engineer

Federal Highway Administration

George C. Young Federal Building and Courthouse
400 W. Washington Street, Room 4200

Orlando, FL 32801

Subject: Request for Concurrence in Award for Bids
FIU UniversityCity Prosperity Project along SW 109" Ave & SR 90/SW 8 St
FM# 434688-1
Contract: ARI73
Federal ID: TGER-002-A
County: Miami-Dade

/”: ‘;'j
Dear Mr. Rivera, JD‘P:,Z;"&"
The following documents for the subject project are attached for your files:

FIU request for concurrence letter and supporting documents

Bid tabulation forms

Contract Forms

E-mail from FDOT Construction Department concurrence with the
BID

Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) recommends that the contract in the
proposed amount of $9,388,034.006 be awarded to Munilla Construction Management,
LLC d/b/a MCM based on the attached documents and FIU bid process recommendation.
The award is contingent upon approval and concurrence by your office and a finding of
reasonable pricing, if applicable.

As this project is identified as a Project of Division Interest (PODI) and is subject to FHWA
oversight in accordance with the currently approved Partnership Agreement for projects
oversight between FHWA and FDOT, all Federal-Aid requirements for the award of this
contract have been satisfied. The purpose of this letter is to request your concurrence with
the Department's recommendation in the space provided below.
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Florida Department of Transportation
RICK SCOTT 1000 NW 111* Avenue JIM BOXOLD
GUVEENOR Miami, Florida 33172-5800 SECRETARY

The provisions ot the "Administrative Procedures Act," (APA), i.e. Chapter 120, F.S., apply
to all transactions conducted by the Florida Department of Transportation. Therefore, our
recommendation and your subsequent response, relative to subject project, cannot be
considered final until applicable protest provisions have been satisfied. In the event a
protest is filed, you will be advised and all matters conceming award of contract will be
suspended until such time as the issues are resolved. Subsequent to APA resolution, the
Department will forward a recommendation, based on the final order, for formal action.
Further action by our respective offices will not be required for projects not under protest.

We respectfully request receipt of your Concurrence to the Award letter on or before
Monday, November 20, 2015, and please return two copies for our files.

Should you have any questions or concems, please feel free to contact me at
aiah.yassin@dot.state.fl.us or 305-470-5485.

$incerely,

Sra274%

Aiah Yassin
District Local Program Administrator

FHWA concurred in Award: AA/MJU/% b / 201s”

Date '
>
For Wﬂ Admihistrator
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